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Susie is a whiz at beading, even 

tiny beads, with her glasses and 

she is always beautifully colour 

coordinated.  

Now that the farm 

house (supported 

living) have their 

brand new kitchen/ 

dining room they 

have had fun  

brightening up the 

place and making it 

more homely with 

some wonderful 

hand painted            

canvas’s 

 
Once again the pottery is looking amazing and 

ready for the fair. Sadly we haven't had a working 

kiln for a few weeks so we are a bit low on our usual 

levels of stock. We are running a GoFundMe to  help 

raise some funds towards a new kiln. Here is the   

GoFundMe link: https://gofund.me/383c0ef9  for 

those that are able to help us. 
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Thank you so much to everyone who chose us as their 

charity. It has been a great campaign and great o 

know that something as simple as shopping can help to 

raise much needed funds for local causes. We were in 

good company as well with the other  worthy causes 

the ,Ashburton fridge, and a local care radio. 

Also thank you so much to the coop up for coming up 

with such a fantastic scheme. Over the year we raised 

fantastic £5549.62 towards our garden kitchen which is 

already starting to be a fantastic asset to Camphill 

Devon. Revamping an utilising an area of the site as 

well as creating new opportunities. 

Toby, Roger and David joined us at our local store for 

the cheque presentation. They all dressed really smartly 

and enjoyed meeting everyone . 

https://www.facebook.com/camphilldevoncomm
https://www.instagram.com/camphilldevoncommunity/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCU9gNp82rBurbcpy81PgPaA
https://www.tiktok.com/@camphilldevon?lang=en


We had a fantastic morning at the Soundart Radio studio    

presenting  the work the people we support had made during 

the Everybody counts workshops at Camphill Devon . 

Lucinda and Alice put together the pre-recorded pieces and 

the group added some live content along with some chosen 

songs. 

102.5 FM  

Everyone has really enjoyed working with soundwave radio 

and we definitely have some fantastic radio DJ’s living at 

Camphill Devon who are looking forward o hopefully doing 

some more work with the radio station in the new year. 

If toy want to have a listen here is a link…. 

 

Toby is having a well de-

served lie down on his 

wonderful rugs  after 

working hard to weave 

them all.  

A lot of work goes into 

weaving a long roll of rugs 

like this and now they will 

be separated out ready 

to sell.. 

As always Toby has made 

some lovely colour choic-

es and it will be great to 

see the finished pieces. 

 Little and 

Large    

Christmas 

hats 

Hats have been 

made for lots of 

different head   

sizes. Both Andy 

and Ben are very 

proud of their   

creations. 

 

Martin has been hand-stitching 

some wonderfully colourful           

mushrooms  

Ben has also made 

some lovely warm win-

ter socks  

Andy has sewn a      

beautiful little sausage 

dog  

Busy in the Weavery  


